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STAR  
OF THE 
WEEK 

We are so excited for our Colour Me Happy Challenge this Friday! Thanks again to our 

incredible P & C volunteers who are working so hard to make this event a great success. 

The P & C are still looking for volunteers for a few short timeslots on the day so please put 

your hand up to help out if you are able to. Please also be aware that there will be a lot of 

fun music, happy kids and excited parents and staff making positive noise at this event, 

which is likely to be heard in the surrounds of the school. The events on the oval are likely 

to be happening from 11.30am until 2.30pm and we apologise in advance for any  

disruption to our neighbours for this one off event and hope to limit any disruption to these 

times. 

Several times in the last week we have been informed by concerned members of the 

public about the unsafe behaviour of our students around traffic and road crossing. We 

have spoken at length with all students about this and have engaged in road safety  

lessons with every class. I have personally spoken to a number of individual students and 

families about the behaviours of some students also. I urge you to speak to your child 

about making safe decisions around roads, particularly those students who are riding 

bikes or scooters to school. Many students are making very poor choices about road 

crossings and it is questionable whether or not they have the road sense and maturity to 

ride independently to school. 

Crossing the bridge safely has now been flagged as an issue by a community member, as 

well as ongoing concerns about the unsafe ways children are using the crossing at the 

southern end of the bridge. I appreciate your ongoing support in keeping our children 

safe and once again encourage you to make an informed decision about whether or not 

your child is capable of riding SAFELY to school.                                    Leah Martin - Principal 

Lucy from Year 1/2 S is our special person for this week. 

Lucy delights everyone with her positive attitude,  

enthusiasm and kindness. Lucy loves telling jokes and we 

are looking forward to hearing her jokes on Friday’s  

assembly. Congratulation to Lucy and family. 



COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Summer Camp - Closing date for Years 4, 5 and 6 Scripture students to apply for 

six fully sponsored place - 30th November. Call 6493 6080 or Email 

 cobargoanglican@bigpond.com  

NSW Fisheries kids fishing workshops on the south coast for kids between 8-14 

years old. Workshops are run under NSW Government safety guidelines with 

trained staff and volunteers. Kids have a great time learning about safe,  

sustainable fishing over four hours, as well as getting quality fishing gear to take 

home. Next workshop in Merimbula 18/01/18. Bookings are essential through 

Stephen Thurston, Ph 4220 8484 or email stephen.thurstan@dpi.nse.gov.au  

EFTPOS facilities are available for  

parents to pay for School costs.  

 

Other  payment options are cash, 

cheque or POP (Parent Online  

Payment). 

EFTPOS 

Envelopes are available at the office so please don't  

hesitate to ask for more if needed, or you can use any  

envelope you like as long as you include all the information needed.   

PAYMENT ENVELOPES 

The Principal and staff would like to congratulate the following children who received Awards at our last  

Infant’s Assembly for the year on Friday, 17 November 
Kinder  Gugenalu  Harry, Billy, Vivienne, Amelia 

1/2S   Ganagubadh Oxley, Michael, Garry, Tilda, Sunny, Andrew 

1/2M   Junuwij  Zan, Juliet, Olivia H, Bella, Lana, Jarvis, Sophie, Raphael 

JOKES OF THE WEEK 
 

 Why did the cricket bowler  never sweat? 

Because he had so many fans!! 

  

Have you ever seen a man 

eating tiger? 

No, but in the restaurant next 

door I saw a man eating 

chicken!! 

Colour Run Prize Categories 2017 
 

As an incentive to collect sponsors, the P&C will be  

holding a prize draw on Monday, 11 December at the 

morning assembly. When you return your sponsorship money 

and sponsorship form you will have the opportunity to enter 

the following draws: 

 

Most money raised - individual 

  First and Second Prize 

Most money raised - family 

Most money raised - class 

Mystery number - if your sponsor has this number  

  as part of their phone number,  

  you get to go into this draw…. 
Teens club - for those that raise more than 

$10 

20s club - for those that raise more than 

$20 

50s club - for those that raise more than 

$50 

100s club  - for those that raise more than 

100 

Infants Lucky Draw  - K-Yr2 First, Second and Third 

Primary Lucky Draw - Yr3-Yr6 First, Second and Third 

Team showing the best team work on the day 

Best all-rounder Boy and Best all-rounder Girl on the day 

(Helpful, smiley, colourful, respectful, kind, outstanding  

manners, great team member) 
 

The earlier you bring in your sponsorship money, the more 

chance you have for the opportunity to be a part of the 

daily draws for gelati and milkshake vouchers.  

SCHOOL SWIMMING 

School Swimming is for students who have not reached a satisfactory 

standard of water safety and survival skills, and are unable to swim 

25m confidently unaided in deep water. The Program focuses on 

weak swimmers in Year 2 to 6 as well as students with special needs 

such as new arrivals in Australia and students with disabilities. 

Instruction will take place at Cobargo Pool. The Program will continue 

daily for two weeks from Monday, 27 November 2017 to Friday,  

8 December 2017, departing school at 1pm and returning before 

3:15pm. There will be no charge for instruction. The total cost for 

transport and pool entry for the 10 day scheme is $90. The cost for  

students with a season pass to Cobargo Pool is $60. Please return notes 

as soon as possible.       Miss Smith 

BOOK FAIR 

 

A huge vote of thanks 

to all who made our 

Book Fair such a  

wonderful day.  

Costumes were  

outstanding and spirits 

were high. As a result of the purchases 

made by our Community, we were able 

to select $1300 in merchandise from the 

Scholastic company. This is a great  

fundraiser and our Library receives new 

and updated resources. Vouchers for 

costume and enthusiasm were awarded 

to: Kendra, Zan, Michael, Abbie, Kelcee, 

Hayley and Will. 

CALENDAR & BUDGET 

24 NOV Colour Run  

27 NOV Swim Scheme commences  - Targeting Year 2 & Non swimmers $60/$90 

6-8 DEC Stage 3 Canberra Excursion $330 

13 DEC Presentation Day @ 10am  

15 DEC Last Day of Term 4   



Sapphire Valley Caravan Park Merimbula 

3 Nights accommodation for up to 6 Family Members in a Bungalow 

Value  over $500 

 

Sapphire Waters Motel Merimbula 

1 nights’ accommodation for 4 people in a pool side room 

Valued over $100 
  

Bermagui Surf Shop 

$25 Voucher 

  

Birdland Animal Park Bateman’s Bay 

Family pass for 2 adults and 2 children 

Valued at $75 

  

Betta Electrical Bega 

George Foreman Juicer 

Valued at $60 

 

Bermagui Sundeck 

$25 Voucher 

 

Bermagui Country Club 

18 Holes of golf for 4 people and 2 golf carts 

Valued over $100 

 

Betta Electrical Bega 

Remington bead, style and glitter set  

Valued at $20 

 

Billabong 

Towel and Pencil case 

Valued at $40 

  

Carpet Court Bega 

Blue and White Rug 

Valued at $110 

 

Mitre 10 Bega 

Rockwell multifunctional tool 

Valued at $70 

 

Electrodry 

4 standard rooms cleaned 

Valued at $129 



COLOUR RUN MENU 

Hot Foods 
Pie   $3.50 

Sausage Roll   $2.50 
Fried Rice   $3.50 

Chicken Pasta   $3.50  
Sausage in bread w’ sauce   $2.50 

Cheese Burger w’ sauce   $3.50 
Vegie Burger w’ sauce/mayo   $3.50 

                                                            

Drinks 
Fruit Juice Box 250ml   $2.00  

(Orange / Tropical / Apple & Blackcurrant) 

Flavoured Milk $2.00 
(Banana / Strawberry / Chocolate) 

Water $1.50 
Juice Bombs   $2.00 

(Apple & Raspberry / Apple & Blackcurrant) 

All hot foods and drinks are available throughout the day with the rice and pasta being 
available in a smaller size @ $2, as well as cakes, slices etc provided by families. 

Mr Whippy will also be there to serve up some icy cold treats. 
If you would like a lunch order as per the colour run menu, please fill out the form and  

return to canteen. 

Colour Run Lunch Order 
 

 

NAME ___________________________________________ CLASS _________________ 

 

   Order ________________________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

NAME ___________________________________________ CLASS _________________ 

  

   Order ________________________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

NAME ___________________________________________ CLASS _________________ 

  

   Order ________________________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________________________ 

 

          TOTAL $: _______________ 

 

Please return to Canteen ASAP no later than 9:30am Friday, 24 November 


